
 “There is nothing more precious to a parent than a child, and nothing more important to our future 

than the safety of our children.”  

~ William J. Clinton 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings of the day!  

 

We, at Lotus Valley International School, Noida Extension, believe that children are the most important, 

cherished and promising resource of any nation and that ensuring their safety and security is a collective 

responsibility of the all the constituents of a child’s microsystem.  

In view of the same, the school is organising an online session for the parents of the Pre-primary Wing 

on the topic, “Safety of Children from Child Sexual Abuse” on Saturday, 9th October, 2021 at 9.30 AM. 

The session will be conducted by the school counsellor and will focus on pertinent topics such as child 

sexual abuse in our country, provisions of the Protection of Children from Sexual Offences Act 2012 

(POCSO Act 2012) and the role of parents in ensuring the safety of children.  

We request you to kindly give your consent for attending the webinar by filling up the google form, the 

link to which is attached herewith. The other details of the session will be shared with you accordingly.  

 

Warm regards  

Indu Yadav  

 

Google form link- https://forms.gle/k6r2xkiiLQMS5Kov6 


